
SOMERSET COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ESTABLISH A PEDESTRIAN CROSSING 
(PUFFIN CROSSING) 

 
LANGPORT ROAD, SOMERTON 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Somerset County Council, under Section 23 of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and after consultation with the Chief Officer 
of Police, proposes to establish a Puffin crossing on Langport Road, 
Somerton. 
 
The Puffin crossing will be located 100 metres north east of its junction with 
Poppy Road, Somerton. 
 
Any person requiring further information regarding the above scheme, should 
make such request in writing, quoting reference number KT28022019, to 
Somerset County Council, Traffic Management, County Hall, Taunton TA1 
4DY. 
 
 
                PATRICK FLAHERTY 
                Chief Executive 

              Dated: 28th March 2019 
   

 


